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The Fairbrae Swim and Racquet Club Board… 
requests that any members who are interested in serving on the Board of  
Directors please contact the current Board president, Mark Chase  
(email: markechase@comcast.net) for more information. Elections will be 
held March 11 at 7pm at the annual Board meeting. All members are invited 
to attend to hear about all the 2012 accomplishments and 2013 proposals. 
 

 

Next Big Event: 
Children’s Easter Party on Easter Day 

March 31st from 3-5pm 
Arts & Crafts, Egg Hunt, Candy...Fun 

 
 

 

 Attention All Fairbrae Tennis Players!    

New online Tennis Court scheduling is now in effect. 
Go to www.supersaas.com/schedule/fairbrae/tennis_courts 
The link is also available through Fairbrae.com swim/tennis tab 
Any questions please email Felicia Fry at fd_fry@yahoo.com 

(Sign-ups will be available up to 3 days in advance) 

  



Board of Directors: 
Mark Chase                                 President 
Rob Sheffer                                 Vice President  
Paul Van Hoorickx                       Secretary            
Beth Muskat                   Treasurer 
Felicia Fry                                    At Large 
Dirk Leone                              At Large 
Eric Goddard         At Large 
Next Board meeting will be on March 11th, 
in the clubhouse at 7:00pm.  

OFFICE HOURS: 
 M-Sun...8am-10am & 4pm-6pm 

Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 
(408) 739-3833 

 

Our sister swim team SUNN will once again be utilizing 
 the far four pool lanes during the week through 

 April 19th, 2013 
 

Hours of use will be: 
 

M-F 4:15-7:30...the far four lanes 
 M,W, & Fri...two far lanes from 3:30-4:15pm 
Tues & Thurs...One far lane from 3:30-4:15pm 

 

  2013 Manta Rays Swim Team.  It’s ON! 
            Registration Begins Now  
 
The 2013 season will run from April 22nd through July 20th. Returning 
families will receive registration information via email from the Manta Rays  
Yahoo! group.  New, prospective swimmers who are Fairbrae members please 
contact Team Registrar, Terry Anderson at tkahles@yahoo.com for registration 
and swimmer evaluation information. 

Kid Movie Night  
“Rio” 

March 15th @7pm to 9pm 
The movie will be hosted by the manager with lemonade and popcorn. Bring your  
pillows, blankets and bean bag chairs. Parents may either join us or drop off the 
kids and enjoy some alone time…children under 4yrs must have a parent in  
attendance. 


